
One Day Divine Principle Workshop 
 

Bucharest, Romania, June 9, 2018  

 
reetings from Romania!       
We concluded our 1st week of 
68th JeongSung Condition 

period for JeonDo with successful 1 
Day Divine Principle Workshop! We 
are so grateful for Heavenly Parent and 
True Parents for all these guidance and 
protection. All through workshop we 
could create joyful and positive 
atmosphere because of STF and GMP 
brothers and sisters. We organized 
Divine Principle lectures and 
discussions after each lecture. Because 
of this discussion time we could 
understand better about our new 
participants and we could create better 
relationships.  

Divine Principle lectures were 
organized with ‘Principle of Creation’, 
‘Human Fall’ and ‘Introduction to 
Restoration’. Each lecturer prepared 
these lectures well from before in order 
to convey the Ward. So, they gave a 
very clear message of Divine Principle. 
And All the participants could 
understand well the contents. Also, 
after each lecture we organized pair 
and had discussion time centered on 
questions. It was very good interaction 
with new participants and through this 
discussion all of us could understand 
deeper the contents. We are sure that 
this Divine Principle lectures were the 
time to receive life inspirations. All of 
us could feel the principle is working 
and existing in everywhere. 

   After the Divine Principle lectures 
we had lunch together. And we had 
team work activities after wards. We 
all went to the park near by CARP 
center. And we played team work 
games together. It was very interesting 
time to share as brothers and sisters.   
 All the new participants expressed 
their desire to learn more about Divine 
Principle. So, we will continue to 
support them to find out more through 
Divine Principle study. We will 
continue our JeonDo activities until the 
end of this period in order to give 
opportunities for more Romanian 
young people.  
Thank you very much!
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